
ALL Ages! ALL In! Loving God! Loving All!  

Todayôs Scripture 
Malachi 3:8 -10 

 
Sermon Notes  

Greetings from Pastor Dave 

 

Thank you for worshiping with us!   
Iôm excited that you are with us today.   
Your presence makes a difference. 
Our hope and expectation is that this service  
will be life -changing for you and make a difference  
in your everyday life.  As an intergenerational church you 
will notice a mixing of various generations not only in     
programs and ministry, but also in leadership and service.   
 

You will find a variety of information included in the follow-
ing pages. There are many ministries and opportunities on 
our campus. I invite you to not only be aware of the various      
ministries, but also encourage you to consider areas in 
which you can become connected.   
 

Our mission here at Palm Harbor United Methodist Church 
is to:  GATHER Godôs people for worship, GROW disciples 
of Jesus Christ and GO to serve the community and the 
world.   
 

Next week we begin a four part sermon series called, ñI want 
to believe but.ò Our first part will focus on ñOn Demand 
God.ò Make sure you donôt miss it! 
 

I invite our first -time guests to fill out the ñWelcomeò Card 
in the pews and take to the Welcome Center in the lobby af-
ter the service. We have a small gift to thank you for making 
the choice to worship with us today. 
Letôs see how God is going to work today-----  

With the Joy of Christ,  

Pastor Dave  

October 7, 2018  



Direct From Dave  
Direct From Dave is a weekly email with devotionals 
based on Sundayôs message. With Scripture and thought 
provoking topics, this allows you to dive deeper into the 
message all week long. If you would like to receive Direct 
From Dave, please email Karen Martin at                            
kmartin@phumc.net.  
 

Coffee & Donuts  
Coffee and donuts are served in the multi-purpose room 
after the 8:05 a.m. and 9:30 a.m. services and in the lobby 
after the 11:05 a.m. service. A love offering basket is   
available to help cover our costs. Please join us for fellow-
ship and to visit our ministries that are highlighted on the 
tables along the wall.  
 

Today is World Communion       
Sunday  
World Communion Sunday  is a celebration observed on 
the first Sunday every October by several Christian       
denominations around the globe. It promotes Christian 
unity and ecumenical cooperation. It is a time for remem-
bering that around the globeðin different languages, with 
different traditions and customs, and in various forms of 
liturgy ðthe Lordôs Supper is celebrated throughout   
Christendom.  
 

 

We have a seat just for you!  
 

Blending of  musical styles, including a hymn 
with piano and organ. Children 1st grade and up 

attend the service with their families.  
 
 
 
Variety of worship experiences and musical 
styles. Children and youth will have small 

groups during this hour.  

ñmodern.worship.experience.ò 
Church feel with a modern presentation.       

Children 1st grade and up attend the service 

Welcome  
If you are visiting us today, welcome! Our vision is to beé 
ñALL Ages, ALL In, Loving God, Loving ALLò which is the 
core of everything we do. No matter where you are on your 
spiritual journey, PHUMC has a place just for you.   
If you are a first time guest, please fill out the welcome 
card in the pew and bring it to the welcome center in the 
lobby for a gift. We are pleased to have you.  
 

Palm Harbor United Methodist Church                                                                            
727-785-7487 

1551 Belcher Road, Palm Harbor, FL 34683                                                                  
www.phumc.net  

Follow Us  
 
Facebook: Palm Harbor United Methodist Church  
  
Twitter: @palmharborumc  
 
 

Instagram: #palmharborUMC  

 
Pastors  
Rev. Dave Baldridge, Senior Pastor   
Rev. Cathy Hart, Associate Minister 
 

8:05 a.m. 

9:30 a.m. 

11:05 a.m. 

 

What do you have available for my  

children? Turn to page 4  

As a United Methodist Congregation, we have an óOpen 
Communion.ô  This means that All  are welcome to receive 
the bread and juice.  The  Sacrament of Communion     
offers the opportunity for an encounter with Christ and 
all are invited to participate and receive His grace.  

During Sunday School, 1st-5th graders will  participate in 
a ñteachingò communion where we spend time preparing 
and taking communion.  

A gluten -free station is available for those who 

need it.  

Our deepest sympathy goes out to: the family of : 
Myra Hogan who passed away on September 26, 2018. 

 

 

 

Stewardship Sunday School Class  

TODAY, Oct 7, join Kim & Dennis Briggs as they        
explore the four principles of Stewardship. The         
Principles of ownership, responsibility, accountability 
and reward will be discussed based on scripture. This is 
a mini -class not to be missed! 



Prayer Chain  
To place a prayer request, please call one of the following: 
Grace Williamson at 784-2761; Gloria Brown at              
784-2590; or the church office at 785-7487. 

 

Looking for a name badge?  
If you are interested in a magnetic name badge, please 
request one at the information desk. They will provide 
you with an envelope. Write your name on the envelope as 
you would like it to appear. Please include your $6        
contribution in the envelope. When they are complete you 
can pick them up at the Welcome Desk. It usually takes a 
couple of days to process. 
 

Advertising in this bulletin  

Do you own a business? Would you like to remember a 
loved one with a weekly memorial?  Are you looking to 
reach out to your fellow parishioners every week?  If so, 
why not advertise in our new weekly bulletin/
newsletter?  Our bulletin needs ads!  The ads and        
sponsorships on the bulletin will allow for us to receive 
our new full color weekly bulletin at no cost to the 
church.  Greg Maurer from our bulletin publishing      
partner, Liturgical Publications, will be happy to assist 
you. You can reach him at 941-243-3206 or 
gmaurer@4lpi.com.   
 

The Power of Prayer  

We all have heard the phrase ñprayer life,ò which indi-
cates a practice of prayer. But what if instead of a ñprayer 
lifeò we lived a ñlife of prayer.ò Each week, an email is sent 
out with our prayer focus for the week. We meet together 
each Wednesday morning at 7:30 a.m. in the chapel. If 
you would like to receive the email, please contact Rev. 
Cathy at 727-785-7487 or chart@phumc.net.  
Let us pray: 

-That we do not cheat God. 
-For a spirit of generosity.  
-That we use our spiritual gifts to build up the church.  

-That the Say Yes campaign will encourage others to 
discover their gifts and use them to serve God. 

 

Scripture for meditation:  

But seek first his kingdom and his righteousness, and all 
these things will be given to you as well. (Matthew 6:33)  

 

 Calling All Veterans!  
We need you! As we get ready for Veterans Day, we need 
your help with a very special project.  We need you to find 
a picture of yourself when you were in active duty. We 
would prefer this picture be 8x10 in size, but any size will 
do.  Bring it to the multi -purpose room beginning in Octo-
ber, and we will be taking a picture of you holding your 
active military picture. This is going to be part of some-

thing special that will be put together for our Veterans 
Day church service. If you have any questions, please   
contact Jim Hudson at jhudson@phumc.net or Jessica 
Petot at 727-410-6669. 
 

Promise Seekers  
ñBetter husbands, better fathers, better Biblical based 
menò meet Tuesday at 7 p.m. in room A201. 
 

Ways to Give  
There are a variety of ways to give a monetary gift to 
PHUMC: Envelopes, Auto Payment through your bank, 
ACH monthly withdrawals initiated by PHUMC, online 
giving via www.phumc.net , and texting your gift to         
727-866-GIVE (4483). For more information contact 
Michelle in the Finance office at 727-683-2626 or 
mpremuto@phumc.net . 
 

Prayer Shawl  
All levels of knitters are welcome to join us (Today, Oct. 7 
and Oct. 21) in the lobby at 1 p.m. for our next meetings. 
We have a lot of yarn and crochet hooks on hand. Bring     
knitting  needles (size 9 and up). The next three months 
the dates will be a little different, so please watch the    
bulletin and take note if you would like to join us. Call 
Martha Stolz, 727-793-4606, with any questions.   
 

Upper Room Devotional Books for 

September/October are available on the brochure rack 
outside of the multi -purpose room. Suggested donation 
$2. 
 

The Endowment Committee           
Palm Harbor United Methodist Church would to thank 
the late Robert L. Hill for his legacy gift of $137,471 to the 
Permanent Endowment Fund.   Endowment assets are 
invested for perpetuity, so the endowment provides a long 
term source of income that is beyond the annual budget 
for the support of church programs, ministries and 
schools. 

         TODAY,  Oct 7  
        7:45 a.m. ð Noon  
 

All donors will receive a ticket to the 
Crayola Experience in Orlando and a 
free limited edition Cancer Awareness 
T-shirt and wellness check up as a 
thank you. 

mailto:gmaurer@4lpi.com
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We have many opportunities for children of all ages. Below 
is a listing of our opportunities. We also offer a family 
room located off the lobby for your convenience during 
worship.   
 

HISkidz - 8:05 a.m .: Nursery (Birth - Kindergarten) - 
Children 1st grade and up  attend the service with 
their families.  
9:30 a.m .:  Nursery (Birth - 2 years old)   
Sunday School Small Groups (3 years oldï 5th grade) 
Please check in at the HISkidz station located in the  lobby 
prior to worship. Once checked in, preschoolers and kin-
dergartners report to their classrooms. 1st through 5th 
graders enjoy worship with your families until dismissed 
for classes after childrenôs moment.   
11:05 a.m .: Nursery (Birth - Kindergarten) - Children 1st 
grade and up  attend the service with their families. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

MADE , Middle School Sunday School- Sundays 9:30 
a.m., room A208,  no  class on Communion Sunday.   
MADE Middle School gathering meets Fridays 7-9 p.m.     
  
THRIVE , High School Sunday Schoolï Sundays 9:30 
a.m., room A208.   High School gathering meets Sundays 
6-8 p.m. 
For more information you can also visit us at phumc.net/
children -youth/soldiers -for -christ or on      
Facebook at Made MS Program & Thrive High School. 
 

Young Adult Gathering - Meets at 6:30 p.m. at Organic 
Life the 2nd Wednesday of the month. For more              
information on Young Adult small groups, contact Carl 
Rinderle at  727-785-7487. 

 

High School SKI TRIP  
January 1-4 Snowshoe, West Virginia. Your one price of 

$375 will include two days of lift tick-
ets, night skiing, regular snowboard or 
skis, four nights lodging, six meals and 
transportation.  
 
 
 

 

Childrenôs Choir has started for the year. Do 

you have a little one who likes to sing? We have two choirs 
for you.  

¶ Cherub Choir is designed for ages 3 yrs old (potty 
trained) - Kindergarten. They meet Wednesdays at 3:30 
p.m. in the choir room.    

¶ HISkidz Choir is designed for 1st-5th grades. They meet 
Wednesdays at 4:30 p.m. in the choir room. 

If you have questions, contact Kelly Groves at 
kgroves@phumc.net.  
 

MOPS  
The next meeting for MOPS is Tuesday, October 16 at 10 
a.m. in rooms A202-203. If you would like to attend and 
require child care, please register at www.phumc.net no 
later than Tuesday, Oct. 9. Registration for childcare clos-
es one week prior to the meeting. This is a wonderful 
meeting and support group for moms and one not to be 
missed! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Confirmation  
Our next confirmation class will start in January. This is a 
class for current 8th grade and above. We will have a    
parents meeting early in December. Meeting date and time 
will be announced soon.  
 

Christmas Trees  
Trees will be here in November. Be on the lookout for   
sign-ups for working the tree lot! Itôs a great way to earn        
mission money for next summer.  
 

Veterans Dinner Serving ï Nov. 17 5-7 p.m. 

Sign up and serve dinner to our veterans and earn money 
towards next summersô mission trips.  
 
 



SUNDAY ADULT CLASSES  
9:30 a.m.   Wired to the Wordï A203   Exploring Godôs  
      Call for Marriage  
9:30 a.m.   Steps to Healthy Livingï A212 
10:45 a.m. Contrarianôs Guide to Knowing Godï Choir 
                     Room 
11:05 a.m.  Bible Buddiesï A201     Book of John 
11:05 a.m.  Taste & See Bible Studyï A203      
Wednesday 6:30 p.m. Bible Study with Pastor Dave in      
        room A202-203. Child care is provided. 

TOPS! Take Off Pounds Sensibly       
TOPS is now official Florida chapter 893 helping to       
improve the health of our congregation and the greater 
community. We meet at 9 a.m. Monday morning in room 
A202 to weigh in and study ways to lose weight, increase 
activity levels, and eat healthier. All are welcome. Call  
Sally Halek for more information. 727 -642-3009.  

 

Church -wide Picnic  
Mark your calendars for Saturday, November 3 from 12-4 
p.m. All are  invited to join us for a potluck style picnic at 
Anderson Park shelter #7.  
 

Recovery in Christ  
Suffering under the weight of alcoholism and/or other 
addictions? This 12-step recovery support group studies 
Biblical principles and Scripture that draws us out of our-
selves to become more God-centered. Come as you are 
every Monday at 7 p.m. in room A210. Questions, contact 
Roy Coe at rcoe2001@yahoo.com or 727-512-8921 or 
Gary Tweten at golf13965@yahoo.com or 727-403-9005. 
 

Harbor Angels  
Joyce Meyer:   The Joyce Meyer event in Tampa Oct. 25-
27 is sold out. Donna Vail has a group of tickets and will 
take a cancellation list. See the Harbor Angels bulletin 
board for details or contact Donna at 781-89010 or      
donnav10@aol.com. 
Book Nook:   This major fundraising activity distributes 
all proceeds to Pack a Sack and PHUMC Youth Ministry. 

Assistance is needed in organizing the donated books to 
facilitate their sale.  
 

Menôs Group Breakfast 
Join us Saturday, Oct. 13  at IHOP (corner of Curlew and 
US 19) for a delicious breakfast and fantastic speaker.  
The meeting begins at 8 a.m. and all men are welcome. 

When you Say Yes  to serving in the church, you Say 

Yes  to loving Godôs people.  This could be welcoming a 
first time visitor, serving communion, or pouring into the 
next generation by being a Childrenôs Ministry teacher.  

When you Say Yes  to serving in the community, you 

Say Yes  to sharing Godôs love with the world.  This could 
be Packing-a-Sack of food for kids who donôt know if 
there is food in the house this weekend, tutoring adults to 
get their GED or, feeding the homeless on a Saturday af-

ternoon.  When we Say Yes  to serving, we Say Yes  to 

God.  Visit the Say Yes  board in the Lobby and find a 

place to serve.  Cards can be returned in the bucket in the 
lobby or at the Welcome Center. 
 

Annual Veterans Dinner  
We want to honor you! Join us Saturday, November 17 for 
our annual Veterans Dinner in the multi -purpose room. 
Tickets are $12 and on sale in the multi-purpose room 
each Sunday or by contacting Jim Hudson at                
jhudson@phumc.net or 727-785-7487. 
 

Thank you to all that assist-
ed in the disaster  
recovery day project. We 
made a difference  
in so many lives and 
showed the love of  
Jesus to many. 
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